
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Thursday, May 31, 2018 at 6:30 

p.m. at the Turner County Courthouse Annex Building for a Called “advertised” Meeting with 

Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Denham and McCard present.  Commissioner Hall attended 

by telephone.  Staff present were Joe Saxon, County Manager and Latrice Wilson, County Clerk.  

Others present were Jason Anderson, Ray Jordan, Mr. Joel and Mr. Curtis, with ABM Building 

Solutions, LLC and Sheriff Andy Hester. 

 Chairman Denham called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

 Commissioner Calhoun gave the invocation. 

 Motion by Commissioner McCard seconded by Commissioner Calhoun to approve a new 

vehicle for the Sheriff’s Office in the amount of $34,000.00, motion passed with Commissioners 

Burgess, Calhoun, Denham, Hall and McCard voting favor of the motion. 

 Motion by Commissioner McCard seconded by Commissioner Hall to adopt a resolution 

and appoint County Manager to begin negotiating contract with ABM, motion passed with 

Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Denham, Hall and McCard voting in favor of the motion. 

 County Manager Comments included: 

(1) FEMA Project 

(2) Road Superintendent Position 

(3) Succession Planning 

(4) Policy Updates 

Motion by Commissioner McCard to adjourn the meeting at 6:39 p.m. 

______________________________ 

Nick Denham, Chairman 

 

Attest: _________________________ 

             Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk  

 


